GR&VARA

July 31, 2018

To:

Huzeifa Zoomkhawalla

B-216, 3" Floor — Tower 10
International Tech Centre — Sector 11
CBD Belapur

Navi Mumbai —~ 400614

Maharashtra

Dear Mr. Zoomkhawalla —

I just want to thank you for your visit. We look forward to connecting soon.
| hope you enjoy the gift set and please, give my best to everyone on your team.
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